
Dear God’s House Parents,  

Welcome to our monthly newsletter! As we step into a new season, we’re excited 

to share upcoming events, updates, and moments of joy from our little learners. 

Please be sure to read each newsletter thoroughly as they will contain important 

information regarding each month! 

With a couple of weeks behind us, the children are getting into the hang of class-

room routines.  The children are learning their letters, numbers, shapes, colors, 

bible memory verses, songs with Mrs. Sky, how to play with friends, and much 

more. Please be sure to have your children to school on time  (9:00 a.m.) so that 

they can participate in each activity! 

With over 130 children in the school, it is easy to misplace an item of clothing, 

water bottle, nap mat , etc.. Please be sure to Label EVERYTHING to ensure that 

items go to their correct homes.  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS for the week of September 16th-20th as Mary Tweedy, 

owner of Mary Tweedy Photography, will be taking our school pictures.  She has 

many years of photography experience and we are thrilled to have her again.  You 

will be able to review your child’s pictures online and place your order directly 

with her.  More details will be sent home in your child’s take-home folder.  

Community Helper month is right around the corner and we would LOVE to have 

our very own God’s House parents participate. If you or someone you know is a 

community helper and would be willing to come and speak to the children for 15-

20 minutes, please contact Lydia Moore (ghkadmin@avpc.org). 

Field trips for the 4K & 5K will kick off in October; please be checking your chil-

dren’s folders daily for more information. 

Bloom Pediatric Therapy will be coming on October 7th & 8th for Speech and Oc-

cupational testing. Testing is by sign up only -more information to follow.  

Remember, God’s House Kindergarten isn’t just a 
place of learning; it’s a place where seeds of faith are 
planted, friendships blossom, and laughter echoes 
through the halls. 
Thank you for being part of our family. Let’s continue 
growing together in God’s love! 

Blessings,  

Susan Coxhead  

A NOTE FROM OUR DIRECTOR 

 KINDER KAPERS 

SEPTEMBER 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

• Class pictures 

September 16-20th  

• Field Trips:  

4K classes going to Old 

Baker Farm October 9th 

• Bloom Pediatric Ther-

apy October 7th & 8th 

• Closings: 

October 14th Kindergar-

ten and Preschool closed/

Daycare Open 

 Notes of Interest 

STATEMENTS are sent 

via email on the first 

of each month. They 

are late by the 15th, 

and you will be 

charged a late fee of 

$30.  Please call us if 

you do not receive 

your bill.   


